
FROM 

DATE 

TO MRS QUINN 

DERRY CITY. COUNCIL 

1. I was speaking to Mark Durkan at a dinner in Stormont House 
last night and he voiced his concern about the position of 
Protestants on the West bank of the Foyle following the 
local government elections; there are now no Unionist 
representatives in the Council from the West bank. 

2. He was concerned that Protestants on the West bank would 
feel even more isolated and marginalised because of the lack 
of representation and he had been turning over in his mind 
some possibilities. One suggestion was that the Council's 
community relations programme could be a means by which 
Protestants retained their confidence in the city. The 
possibility of an informal community relations advisory 
mechanism with Protestant representation from the West bank 
might be one way forward as would the appointment of an 
additional CRO whose role would be to work with the main 
Protestant groups, though that would not be expressed in 
terms of any job description. A similar situation arose in 
Omagh where we agreed a second CRO with the then Minister, 
Dr Mawhinney, to concentrate on Protestant groups. 

3. One other suggestion was that the government should now try 
to find a suitable public appointment for David Davis to 
ensure that he remains in public life. 

Perhaps the easiest way forward might be for CCRU, together 
with PAB, to meet Mark Durkan to explore the issues in more 
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detail to try and plan the way ahead. I appreciate that 
there might b~ budgetary constraints, but I think there are --important political issues involved in the situation in 
Derry and the community relations programme might be helpful in preventing any further shift of Protestants from West of the Foyle. 

5. Happy to discuss. 

SIGNED 

T McCUSKER 
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